
The MBA Advisory 
Board Scholarship

Dear MBA Scholarship Committee,

I am writing to express my sincere gratitude for the generous MBA 
Scholarship. It is a profound honor to be selected as a recipient and I extend 
my heartfelt appreciation for your unwavering commitment to supporting 
students in their pursuit of higher education.

I am currently in my second year of the Business Administration program at 
CSU Long Beach. In addition to my academic pursuits, I am employed as an 
Operations Analyst at Wallenius Wilhelmsen, where I actively contribute to 
the dynamic field of Supply Chain and Operations. My academic journey has 
been marked by a steadfast commitment to growth and excellence, and I am 
actively involved in the OSCM Advisory Board, where I engage with and 
contribute to the field that I am deeply passionate about.

Receiving the MBA Scholarship represents a significant milestone in my 
academic and professional journey, and I wish to convey my deepest thanks 
for your investment in my education. This scholarship not only alleviates the 
financial burdens associated with pursuing higher education but also serves 
as a powerful endorsement of my abilities and aspirations. Your belief in my 
potential serves as a source of inspiration, motivating me to strive for 
excellence and reinforcing my conviction that dedication and hard work yield 
meaningful results.

I am genuinely excited about the opportunities that this scholarship will 
unlock for me, both academically and professionally. I am committed to 
utilizing this support judiciously and, in doing so, contributing positively to 
society in the future.

I am enthusiastic about the prospect of keeping you informed about my 
academic achievements and milestones. 

Once again, thank you for your generosity and for making a lasting impact on 
the lives of students, including myself. Your commitment to education is truly 
inspiring, and I am deeply grateful for the positive influence you are fostering 
within the community.

Sincerely,
Kimberlyn Viertel
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